
WELCOME TO 
 HEIDELBERG!
RECEPTION & 
 INFORMATION 
 SESSION FOR  
DOCTORAL 
 STUDENTS 
OCTOBER 24, 2018

CONTACT INFORMATION
Service Point of the Graduate Academy

Seminarstr. 2, 1st fl oor, room 135
69117 Heidelberg

Phone +49 (0) 6221 / 54 - 19765
Email: graduiertenakademie@uni-heidelberg.de

www.graduateacademy.uni-heidelberg.de

UPCOMING EVENTS 2019
WELCOME TO HEIDELBERG 
The next reception and information session for doctoral candidates will 
take place at the end of January 2019!
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Dear Heidelberg University Doctoral Students,

New doctoral students generally arrive in Heidelberg with many questions 
about registering and enrolling, finding housing, obtaining health insuran-
ce, funding their doctoral studies, learning German and much more. The 
Graduate Academy would like to welcome you to Heidelberg and provide 
you with the information necessary especially for your first weeks and 
months at the university!
We can assist you with topics such as:

–– Registration and enrollment at the faculties and the university
–– Visas and residence permits for international students
–– Health insurance
–– Housing search
–– Financing and fellowships
–– Newsletter about research and funding
–– Initiatives for and by doctoral students
–– Transferable skills seminar program
–– Ombudsperson for doctoral students
–– Research proposal support (Exposé-Beratung)
–– Co-tutelle agreements

At our “Welcome to Heidelberg” event and reception we will inform you 
about our own services as well as about other useful addresses at the 
university. You will have the opportunity to meet the Graduate Academy 
team, to ask questions and to get to know other doctoral students. 

We warmly invite you to come to one of our WELCOME TO HEIDELBERG 
events in 2018/19!

PROGRAM 
OCTOBER 24, 2018 // 4−6:30 PM
WELCOME TO HEIDELBERG
Campus INF 
Marsilius Arkaden, ground floor lecture hall and foyer 
Im Neuenheimer Feld 130.1

4:00 pm WELCOME BY THE VICE-PRESIDENT FOR STUDENT 
AFFAIRS AND TEACHING – PROF. DR. BEATRIX BUSSE

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION BY THE GRADUATE 
ACADEMY – DR. HELKE HILLEBRAND 

CORNER TALKS
GRADUATE ACADEMY: 

SERVICE POINT
SEMINAR PROGRAM 
FUNDING
ACADEMIC WRITING SUPPORT 
RESEARCH PROPOSAL

DOCTORAL STUDENTS' OFFICE
DOCTORAL STUDENT CONVENTION
CAREER SERVICE
GRADUATE SCHOOLS: HBIGS, HGGS, HGSFP, MATHCOMP 

INFORMAL GET-TOGETHER 

PLEASE REGISTER ONLINE 
BY OCTOBER 21!
	 www.graduateacademy.uni-heidelberg.de	

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us!
Phone: +49 (0) 6221 / 54 - 19765
Email: graduiertenakademie@uni-heidelberg.de




